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Bradford, Delana

From: Carol Lipof <carollipof@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:26 PM
To: ParksnRec
Subject: Public Comments

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---  
To Whom it May Concern,  
Please consider keeping the turf fields at Lucchesi soccer field.  Turf fields are safer than grass fields, anyone who has 
ever dodged a gopher hole at Prince or Wiseman knows that.  Soccer is growing in Petaluma, now is not the time to stop 
a project that keeps a well-used turf field in safe, usable condition.  My son and daughter are thrilled to play soccer and 
it would be such a loss to the community to not have these turf soccer fields to play on year round. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Carol Lipof 
 
 
--  
Carol Lipof 
carol.lipof@gmail.com 
510-220-8080  




